
 

 

NOTICE 
 

The Supervisors of the Plainfield Voter Checklist will 
be meeting June 27, 2001, Monday at 6:00 PM in the 
Plainfield Town Offices, 110 Main Street, Meriden 
Village. This meeting is part of the process of 
purging the checklist, required by NH RSA 654:39. If 
you have received a notice indicating that your name 
will be purged you may re-register by June 27, in 
order for your name to remain on the checklist. At 
that date names will be removed. However, you may 
re-register at the town office at any time, or at an 
election, or whenever the supervisors meet and your 
name will be put back on the list. If you have any 
concerns regarding this procedure please notify the 
town office at 469-3201. 


